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CITY OF ST. LOUIS PARK 
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

ASSESSMENT OF DELINQUENT CHARGES 
 
 NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the city council of St. Louis Park will meet in the 
council chambers of the city hall, 5005 Minnetonka Blvd., at 6:00 p.m. on September 16, 
2024, to consider, and possibly adopt, the collection of delinquent utilities by 
certification of unpaid utility bills and unpaid, pursuant to Minn. Stat. § 444.075, and 
special charges by levying a special assessment against the property benefitted, 
pursuant to – Minn. Stat. § 444.075. The total delinquent amount of $887,650.89 for 
delinquent utilities is proposed to be assessed against various properties located in St 
Louis Park. The total delinquent amount of $95870.62 for special charges is proposed to 
be assessed against various properties located in St Louis Park. The proposed 
assessments are available for public inspection through the City Clerk’s office. Such 
persons as desire to be heard with reference to the proposed action will be heard at this 
meeting.  
 
Members of the public who want to provide comments to the city council about items 
on the agenda may attend the meeting in person or email comments to 
ascottlerdal@stlouisparkmn.gov by noon, the day of the meeting. Emailed comments 
will be shared with the city council by providing copies for their review at the meeting. 
 
Auxiliary aids for individuals with disabilities are available upon request at least 96 hours 
in advance.  To make arrangements, please contact the Clerk’s office at (952) 924-2505. 
 
BY ORDER OF THE CITY COUNCIL 
Melissa Kennedy, City Clerk 
 
Publish in the St. Louis Park Sun Sailor:  September 5, 2024 
 
 


